

C.A. DUTCH RUPPERSBERGER 2ND DISTRICT, MARYLAND MEMBER OF CONGRESS

August 1, 2014

Ms. Lois J. Blevins President & Founder National Center for Citizen Safety

Dear Ms. Blevins,

I am pleased to hear of your efforts to address the needs of victims and witnesses of domestic terrorism through your recently established non-profit, the National Center for Citizen Safety.

Based on your personal background and the background of your board members it seems you have a good foundation to grow from. I wish you luck in this endeavor.

Sincerely,

C.A. Wuten Leppersberger
C.A. Dutch Ruppersberger

Member of Congress

CADR: dh